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	Home Learning …

	At our school we value the partnership that we have with parents in supporting children's learning and development. We recognise and value the vital part parents play in their child's education. We believe that an effective partnership between the school and parents is essential and contributes to the success of our pupils. 
Your child’s class teacher has detailed some of this week’s activities in school. Your child would benefit enormously from you discussing these with them through the week and helping us to practise new skills at home.
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Don’t forget …


Try to read each night and talk about what has been read.


PE is on Tuesday and Thursday.


Maths homework will be sent out on a Monday and is to be returned the following Monday. Homelearning and English weekly ideas are on the website. 


Please help your child become more independent by reminding them to hand in homework, letters or notes.Children need their coats, book bags, bottles, reading books and reading records and their Home/School Journal every day. 





We have had an exciting first week back in Year 1. The children went on an egg hunt and found dinosaur eggs that hatched in our classroom. They then went on to compose poems using alliteration and rhyme. The children voted for their dinosaur table names and in Art they created collages of their dinosaurs that they were very proud of. 





This week in Maths we will be : exploring money, identifying coins and making amounts using addition skills. 


Practise couting forwards and backwards from 0-50 from any number


Give children opportunities to use money in real life situations (with your permission!) 








This week in English we will be:


Reseaching dinosaurs using non-fiction texts and creating fact files for our favourites.


Reading dinosaur stories and creating our own 


Parents can help their children by: talking to their children about dinosaurs, asking children about our learning, reading every night and practising handwriting and spellings regularly. 


We will be sending out phonics sheets and it would be very beneficial to practise these phonics sounds as much as you can with the children. If you haven’t already then have a go at the free games on phonicsplay.com. 








